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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the work undertaken by indigenous peoples in
the regional and thematic caucus preparatory meetings and the Indigenous
Global Coordinating Group drafting group and looks forward to the forthcoming
recommendations of the Global Preparatory Indigenous Peoples’ Conference on
the World Conference on Indigenous Peoples, to be held in Alta, Norway, from 10
to
12 June 2013, the Expert Mechanism on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples and the
regional preparatory meetings and their respective contributions to the outcome
document of the World Conference. All conclusions and recommendations that
arise from those activities must be taken into consideration in the decision-
making relating to the World Conference itself. The Forum wishes to draw
attention to the collective objective of ensuring an informal hearing, interactive
round tables, panel discussions and the adoption of an action-oriented outcome
document of the Conference.
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